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Laura Olken O'Donnell <odonnellolken@gmail.com> Tue, May 7, 2024 at 11:23 AM
To: "SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Good morning - I am writing to support Option E.  I believe this is the most viable option for our children.  It provides
them a new school in a safe learning environment and clearly makes the most sense to move forward.

Thank you,
Laura O'Donnell, mom to Michael and Matthew
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